
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

18. NZ COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2009 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking funding from its 2006/07 Discretionary Funds to enable  

planning to begin for the 2009 NZ Community Board Conference, which is to be held in Christchurch.  
Funding had also been requested from other Community Boards. 

 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Allocate $2,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund towards the planning costs for the New 

Zealand Community Board Conference 2009. 
 
 (b) Nominate the Chairperson and Mike Mora to be its representatives on the 2009 Community 

Board Conference Planning Committee, with any other available Board member to be able to 
act as a substitute should either of the above not be available. 

 
 


